
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 23, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of LECC Parking Lot Light Installation

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation for the purchase and installation of light poles to the Livonia Early 
Childhood Center’s parking lot from Voss Lighting, Grand Rapids, Michigan in the total 
amount $45,600, which includes contingency.

RATIONALE:

The purchase would increase visibility in the early morning and evening hours, which 
will make the parking lot safer.  

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Sinking Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


